In Reply Refer To: OEC 27 ™9
Docket: 50-285 “

Omaha Public Power District

ATTN: Kenneth J. Morris, Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

444 South 16th Street Mall

Omaha, Nebraska 68102-2247

Gentlemen:

This letter is to acknowledge the receipt and review of changes to your
emergency plan that were sent to this office by letter dated November 21, 1989,

The revisions to your plan were reviewed by our emergency preparedness staff
and the proposed chances to the emergency plan appear to be acceptable,

If you have any further questions or comments, please contact Mr, D, Blair
Spitzberg at (817) 860-8191.

Sincerely,
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Samuel J, Collins, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

ges

Program Manager

FEMA Region 7

911 Walnut Street, Room 200
Kansas City, Missouri 64106

Director

Nebraska Civil Defense Agency
1300 Military Road

Lincoln, Nebraska 68508

bec: (see next page)
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Or - Public Power District
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